Public Hearing Notice
The City of Truesdale will hold a public hearing on February 26, 2025, at 5:15 pm at the Truesdale City Hall 109 Pinckney Street, Truesdale, MO 63380 to discuss Section 205.150 (B) of Chapter 205 of the Revised Municipal Codes of the City of Truesdale regarding the keeping of backyard chickens. 

All citizens are encouraged to attend or submit written comments. For more information or if you have any questions, please contact Truesdale City Hall at 636-456-3166. 
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